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20 December 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 11 Support for Revision Evening 
 
We will be holding a support for revision evening on Thursday 18 January 2024 at 6.30pm in the main 
hall at school. 
 
The purpose of this event will be to share with you some general information about this summer’s 
GCSE examinations and how you can help prepare and support the revision process. 
 
In attendance on the evening will also be a member of the English, maths and science departments 
and they will talk through some important information in regards to their subject areas and 
respective GCSE examinations. 
 
It is important that you attend this event, if you are able to, in order that you are able to support your 
child in the run up to the summer examinations. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs H Davies 
Deputy Headteacher  


